

We are so pleased to see everyone back at school. We hope you have had an amazing holiday and are well and happy.

This is going to be an awesome term with lots of great learning and experiences. We know you are going to enjoy it and we will too.

Let's make this the best term ever!

Bulletin Board Snack

Part of your child's daily routine includes a morning snack time. This is seen as an important part of our morning routine as some of our pupils have an early breakfast and tummies start to rumble well before lunch.

With this in mind we would request you provide your child with a snack for them to enjoy during class 'break times'.

Most classes allocate 15 minutes for snack time so please bare this in mind when selecting snacks for your child.

We advocate healthy eating but we do appreciate that for some of our pupil's high calorie intake is vital and so the snack you provide is at your discretion. Please do not send nuts into school.

All children have access to fresh water and Milk – If your child prefers flavoured drinks you will need to provide this.

Bullin Board





We are so grateful to all of you who have provided spare clothing. We do not need anymore at this time,

we just do not have any space. We promise to let you know when we need spares in the future.



Bullin Board

Pre-Leved Care Equipment

We're launching the Grace Cares Unpaid Caregiver Support Group

Whether you're caring for a loved one daily or occasionally supporting someone close, this group is for unpaid caregivers looking for connection, support, and shared understanding. No pressure, no judgement - just people who get it.

Please <u>click here</u> to register your interest.

Our first meeting will include:

- Getting to know each other
- Deciding the group's purpose and goals
- Agreeing ground rules and a name that reflects us
- Discussing speaker sessions & future training ideas
 - Introducing the Social Prescribing Team

Expect a warm welcome, open conversation, and maybe even a few laughs over a cuppa ...

Come along and help shape a space made by and for caregivers. If you would like to discuss any of the above or would like further clarification, please email hello@grace-cares.com or call 01543 730189.

Be The Change You Want To See



Bullin Board



Ley Dates



27th-31st Oct - Half Term 3rd Nov - Students return 19th December - Term ends 22nd Dec - 2nd Jan - Holiday

Please check Evidence for Learning to see what your child has been up to this week. Instructions on how to access this are in the back of the home school diaries.